May 9, 1993

Larry Black

Horizon Aerial Photos Inc.
P.O. Box 702

Plains, Kansas 67869

Dear Larry:

Enclose please find a check for $15.00. We would like to have a copy of #110-D photo
of Nicodemus. We used the photo on one of our newsletters, which of course someone
ordered it. Please send it as soon as possible.

We are gearing up for our 115th Emancipation Celebration, which is July 30,31, and
August 1. For our next newsletter, which will also be the commemorative program, we
are selling ads to help support us in our efforts. Please reveiw the ad sheet and
consider taking out an ad to support us. If'd you'd like we could use the photo with the
copy over it, for a full page ad - maybe the back page? It would prove 1o be very
attractive.

Also, if you want us to really promote these aerial photos of Nicodemus, we can erect a
display in our offices (on the townsite now) durng our celebration. | would suggest that
you consider doing a large framed print of Nicodemus - 11 x 25. Provide us with your
brochures and we’ll try and drum up some business for you aiso.

| think the aerial photo is an excellent concept to promote Nicodemus. | am pleased
you ceased the opportunity.

I'd like to go up with you some time - it would be fantastic.

If you have any guestions, please call me.

Sincerely,

Angela Bates




